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Our school year kicked off
on a high note, with our Mt.
Caesar students cutting a
ceremonial ribbon to open
the new playground on
Aug. 27.

Students are making great
use of its many features,
and we await the day we
can open it fully to our
community.

Beyond that, we can
proudly report that, thanks
to our construction
manager, Hutter
Construction Corp., this
project is on-time and on
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budget to date.
You'll be seeing even
more changes on the Mt.
Caesar campus in the
coming weeks.
Foundation are in place
and exterior walls will be
installed to allow work
through the winter.
Finally, we're about to
launch the first phase of
the Emerson School
project in the coming
weeks.
Exciting times!

Jeremy Rathbun

Superintendent

Questions?

Community
members who have
questions are
encouraged to
contact
Superintendent
Jeremy Rathbun at
603-903-6977, or
jrathbun@mrsd.org

For more information
on the School
Building Project,
check out our

dedicated project
website at:
mrsdproject.com







This area has been designed

for children 5-12 years of age.
Adult supervision is recommended.

A WARNING

PLAY THAT MOVES a

PLEASE HAVE FUN aND PLAY SAfFELY!




The District has just begun
the planning phase for
Emerson.

Our project goals are:

A modern, secure main
entrance, with
administrative office
Two new classrooms to
replace undersized
classrooms and facilitate
collaboration.
Renovating the smaller
classrooms for special

education and other small group
instruction. This will allow greater
flexibility and add meeting space.
Renovating the current office into a
library and creating space for
specialist housed in the basement
Updating mechanical and electrical
systems to meet modern building
codes and safety standards.

Small, identified minor deficiencies
throughout the facility will be fixed
during renovation to ensure all
systems are up to date.

STATUS: Planning Underway *PROJECTED COMPLETION: Spring 2026
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